
Summer 2024 Worship 
Services 

 
Throughout summer 2024 we will have worship services at Ste-
Genny's, with lay people or a guest minister leading in worship 
when Rev. Joëlle Leduc is on holidays. 
 
Those wishing to take part in West-Island and Riverside United 
Churches Cluster worship services during this time can find the 
theme, schedule of services and online worship link on the Cluster 
website. 

https://www.westislandriversideunited.org/
https://www.westislandriversideunited.org/

